
                                                                                                                               
 

Swimbridge Parish Council 
 

MEETING OF SWIMBRIDGE PARISH COUNCIL 

TUESDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2018 at 7.30 PM   SWIMBRIDGE JUBILEE HALL 

MINUTES 
 

 

 
Public Session  

 

Guest Speakers 

Cllr Luggar reported that he has forwarded on Cllr Skinners suggestion concerning bar 

codes/stickers on waste bins for easier payment.  Council are looking into this but it is technically 

complicated.  They will, however, continue to investigate. 

 

Cllr Lane reported that he has grant funding available. 

 

Cllr Edgell reported that he too has some grant funds, and suggested that if SPC has a project in 

mind, apply now as he is unsure how much longer the funding will be available. 

  

2018.55 Apologies and attendance – apologies received from Cllr Knill.  In attendance Cllrs 

Dodd, Wadsworth, Skinner, Newnham, Wright and Morrish, County Cllr Edgell and 

District Cllrs Lane and Luggar 

 

 2018.56 Declarations of Interest - none 

`   

2018.57 Minutes of previous meeting – these were agreed and signed 

 

2018.58 Correspondence 

   

2018.59 Committee Reports  

 

1. Planning 

64984 – Conversion of outbuilding to form 1 unit of holiday accommodation – 

APPROVED 

65354 – Erection of agricultural building – Prior permission not required. 

 

2. Finance  

Balances : 

Current account - £3820.40 

Deposit account - £1719.68 

Glebe Field Account - £31923.57 

    

3. Community Engagement/Glebe Field 

The planning application has been submitted and hopefully will go through 

successfully.  The committee is awaiting written confirmation of support from the 

Diocese.  Once planning permission has been received work will commence on 

burying the electricity cables. 
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 2018.60 Payments for approval : 

    

   Clerks Salary     £160.72  

   J J Bins      £34.66  X2 

   Parish Council Websites   £120.00 

Swimbridge School     £150.00 

   Expenses     £104.75 

Cllr Wadsworth reported that there was another expense claim outstanding of 

around £100.   

 

   All agreed 

 

 2018.61 Matters for further discussion 

 

Cllr Wadsworth reported that the feedback from the community about the Tour of 

Britain Cycling events was very favourable and there was general appreciation 

that the Parish Council had funded and organised this. 
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